Subject: CHARITABLE GAMING NEWSLETTER — OCTOBER 2017

Hello from the Charitable Gaming Group! The purpose of this newsletter is to provide permit holders the resources they
need to manage their gaming account. As you know, all activity related to your gaming permit is conducted online
through your Revenue Online account.

When can | renew my permit for 2018?
You can renew your permit beginning November 1, 2017.

Is there a deadline to renew my permit for 2018?

e Yes, if you want to conduct gaming activities beginning January 1, 2018, you must submit a complete application
to renew your permit no later than December 15, 2017.

e No, if you do not need a gaming permit on January 1, 2018 you can renew your permit beginning November 1,
2017 and anytime in 2018. Just make sure you have a current permit before you conduct your gaming activity!

Please visit our website at www.tax.alaska.gov/gaming to:
e View Report Due Dates
e View Instructional Videos
e Read Instructions
e Read Frequently Asked Questions
e Download Excel templates for Schedules D & E

Sincerely,
The Charitable Gaming Group


http://www.tax.alaska.gov/gaming

